
We thank God for all of the opportunities, celebrations, and ministries we’ve 

experienced together this past year! The Mid-America Region has truly embraced 

the Mission First! movement and participated in mission like never before. 

Groups and gatherings like our Regional Assembly, Christian Regional Youth (CRY) 

Festival, and Disciples Men’s Retreat have added mission discussion to their 

agendas and mission work to their schedules. 

We ask for your continued support of these and ALL of our Regional ministries.  

May the joy of Christ’s birth be very real for you this season, and may 

God continue to bless our shared ministry here in Mid-America. 

Installation of Rev. Dr. Dietra Baker and 

Rev. Jeffrey McCune at Liberation Christian 

Church, a Congregation in Formation. 

Our inaugural joint men’s retreat in  

partnership with the United Church of 

Christ.  

Commissioning of Rev. IS Phillik at 

Chuukese Christian Church, a 

Congregation in Formation (below). 

Pro-Reconciliation/Anti-Racism training at 

Columbia College (right). CRY Festival at 

Culver-Stockton College (bottom right). 


